
Expanding and improving transit service should be the priority for the 2025 
transportation package. With climate change, air pollution, and a rising traffic death toll, 
alternatives to driving alone should be heavily prioritized to both mitigate those issues 
and improve quality of life. The proposed Portland area freeway projects would increase 
capacity for vehicles causing more pollution and more auto dependency and should be 
rejected. 
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